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May 20th 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please note there will be 3 separate letters sent in the morning rather than one very, 
very long one tonight! 
 

 If your child is coming to a teaching bubble on June 1st you will get a 
letter with details for starting back and how you can prepare your child. 
 

 If your child is home learning you will receive a different letter with 
information about packs, Zoom times and emails/photos. 

 

 If your child is in Year 4 you will receive a letter with early 
information about Transition plans for middle school. 

 

 

Enjoy today’s photos and hopefully you can have a relaxed evening tonight! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jane Spencer 
Head teacher 

http://www.toddingtonstgeorge.co.uk/

